
 

 

DISCLOSURE  

 

The opinions given on this website are generally those of experienced travelers or guides who work with 

or for “Free Tours by Foot”.  The opinions are based upon years of travel experience and the unique 

knowledge of a traveler or of the person operating a tour in the regions, sites, foods or events in their area 

of expertise.  However, we do want to advise all readers of the blogs that visits to our website are tracked 

and that “Free Tours by Foot” does receive commission payments from certain venues, sites or facilities 

receiving new visitors as a result of visiting our website.  We assure you that we take our blogs very 

seriously and do all that we can to ensure the opinions given are fair, honest and accurate.  However, to 

ensure that all  visitors to our site are properly  informed of all relevant information and to provide full 

and fair disclosure, we wanted to add this disclosure as to commissions paid,  We thank you again for 

visiting our website and hope that all information provided is helpful. 


